
Ashtead All Stars 2023-2024           
Update No.8, Thursday 14th December 2023 

  

 
Dear all,  
 
Christmas marks the half way point in our playing season and AAS celebrates in style.   
We have had Secret Santas, fun games, lots of chocolate, the Christmas 5-a-side tournament 
and a Christmas meal out for the adult teams. Please take a few minutes to visit our social 
media sites to enjoy some of the photos.  All the committee and coaches are now enjoying a 
well-deserved rest!! 
 
I would like to thank Becky and Jaylynne for their amazing work organising the Christmas 
tournament.  The tournament took place in the wind and the rain but that didn’t deter the 
smiles.  Our U8s to U11s took part, ably guided by our older girls (U13/U14) who took on the 
roles of team managers.  All the umpiring was done by our junior trainee umpires who did a 
terrific job.  What an absolute spectacle of netball and amazing resilience to the elements it 
was. The girls had a ball, supported by plenty of hot chocolate and cake, and Father Christmas 
was there to present the medals and treats.  Well done to teams A3 and B2 for winning their 
tournaments. 

                                      
 

                                



Well done to Eva and Trixie for winning the Shooting Competition, and well done to some very 

cheery team managers and scorers who sum up the atmosphere perfectly. 
 

       

 
Food Bank Donations 
 

Thank you to all those who contributed to the Food Bank during the last week of netball.  All 
donations were very well received, and Ashtead All Stars did themselves proud.  Thank you for 
your generosity for this worth while cause, and thank you to Helen for organising the 
collections and delivering the goods. 

 
Surrey Netball League – Saturday 9th December 
 

AAS Ladies A Gems WON 42 – 34 Rosie and Charlotte M 

AAS Ladies B Reigate A LOST 28 – 46 Jacqueline, Josephine and Lois 

AAS Ladies C Reigate B WON 34 – 21 Maisie G and Emma 

 
The New Year  
 
Juniors: Please note that training resumes week commencing Monday 8th January, with first 
League matches on 14th January 
Adults: Please note that training resumes Wednesday 3rd January, with first League matches on 
6th January. 

 
We hope you have a lovely Christmas, and Happy New Year to you all. 
 
Kind regards 
Jane 
 
Jane Arnett,  
Ashtead All Stars Netball Club 
www.ashteadallstars.com  

http://www.ashteadallstars.com/

